
 
 

The North County Republican Club of Anne Arundel County was established in 1991. Our purpose is threefold: Education, voter registration, and candidate support. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NCRC MONTHLY MEETING 
Thursday September 15th - 7:00pm (now 3rd Thursday) 
Meeting Location: New Permanent Location 
Lake Shore Volunteer Fire Company 
4498 Mountain Road; Parking in back 
Pasadena, MD 21122 

 

Guest Speakers for the September Meeting: 
 
 

Tony Proulx 
Founder and Chair of the Young Americans for Freedom Chapter at the 
University of Maryland since 2019 

Hosted activism projects like a Pro Life Campaign, 9/11 Memorial, ending the 
PG County Mask mandate, and fighting Critical Race Theory indoctrination on 
the college campus. 

Co-Founder and Vice President of Terps for National Conservatism 

Currently a teacher and legislative aide for a delegate. 

 

Tony’s talking points: 

 Critical Race Theory and woke ideology on college campuses
 What is Critical Race Theory
 Current state of Universities and Public Schools across the country
 Indoctrination happening in public schools and universities
 How to fight the woke indoctrination in our schools
 What needs to be done to take back the culture and the schools



Joseph Larson Sr. 
 
 
 
 

Assistant Chief Lake Shore Volunteer Fire Company 

President AACo Volunteer Firefighters Association 

20 years U. S. Navy Linguist, forward deployed in 
Operations Desert Storm, Enduring Freedom, and Iraqi 
Freedom as Airborne Direct Support Operator 

 
 
 
 

Joe’s talking points: 

Volunteer Fire Department in North AACo- Challenges, Benefits, Issues, & Actions 

Training and Experience 
Taxpayers Costs Savings 
Fundraising and Grants 

 
Suzanne Duffy 

 

 
Former Military 

Was a lifelong Democrat and became a Republican because of 
President Trump 

Annapolis City Republican Central Committee (at large) 

Grassroots Leader 

Awarded the Unsung Hero Award by the AACo. Republican CC this 
year. 

 
 
 

 

Suzanne’s Talking Points: 

 What is the Precinct Strategy, accomplishments, and current actions?
 What is America First?



 

 



  



 
 

 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  



 

 

 

 

     If someone left this at the picnic,  
           please let Faith know, 
 
 
 



 



We’re can always use more volunteers for one hour of worthwhile fun!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

SUPER SATURDAY DOORKNOCKERS NEEDED 

SIGN UP WITH LINK BELOW 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://secure.anedot.com/maryland-republican-party/3a278955-cf74-405f-b279-
bd08ba7d40f0?fbclid=IwAR0yuqTzKmnjKLfBW-uSuOREzPLatl4zsWjtzh3Y_5jflUzQ-
Y9ZNgSnokw 
 



Help is needed again this year at the Anne Arundel County Fair. If interested 
the link is below to sign up and volunteer at the GOP Booth. 

 
 

The Anne Arundel County Fair is back on schedule 
for 2022 September 14-18, 2022 

Join us in the AAGOP booth as we greet voters 
and distribute candidate information to attendees. 

 

https://www.aagop.org/events/ 
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A message from Bruce regarding 

Helping with Jeff Warner for Congress Phone Calls 
 
Pastor Jeff’s district (before gerrymandering conclusion) included both AACO and Prince George’s County.   (For the 
old timers this was Marjory Holt’s district). He is running for US Congress.  
 
He is a first time ever candidate in a large majority non-Republican district AND he is doing an OUTSTANDING - 
OUTSTANDING, well thought out Job!!  (with very little help) and he “understands his customers” As just one example, 
look for his signs at the Renaissance Festival as many of his voters visit it. 
 
Please respond to his wife to help him with a few hours of phoning  (He has the critical list) 
Thank you for your consideration to help a true Champion for principal.  
He is getting 120 visits/week to his web site. And just this week he passed out 700 cards! 
(info@JeffWarnerForCongress.com) 
 
Thank you, 
Bruce Ballantyne 
 
 
Below is the letter from Val 
 
Subject: Jeff Warner for Congress Phone Calls 
 
Hi everyone, 
 
My name is Val, and I am helping Jeff with some of the volunteer work to lighten his load. 
 
With Labor Day now behind us and the General Election only 9 weeks away (hard to believe), there is 
much to do for Jeff's campaign. 
 
Firstly, thank you for all you have done to support Jeff in his Congressional race. Your efforts and 
willingness to serve are much appreciated. 
 
Secondly, we still need your help, especially with calls to voters within Jeff's district. The main purpose of 
the calls is to leave Jeff's pre-recorded voice message on voters' answering machines. It is okay not to 
engage in conversations with those who pick up the phone. If you do engage in conversation, we ask that 
you direct the voter to Jeff's campaign website - jeffwarnerforcongress.com.  
 
Would you consider giving at least an hour or two a week or any amount of time that your schedule allows 
to make phone calls? Anytime you can devote to making calls would help greatly. 
 
Together, we can do this!  This is the power of teamwork!  And the Best Is Yet To Come!  
 
If I can be of any assistance, please feel free to reach out to me via email or by phone 443.386.8303. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Val 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://northcountygop.com/membership/ 
Anyone interested joining us can do so by paying our membership dues of $20 pp or $35 for a family via the Club's 
Anedot (Anedot contains extra fees) https://secure.anedot.com/north-county-republican-club/2022-membership-dues-
cdaa684dfdcb5d6b0fc14 
(Anedot contains an extra $1.50 fee) or request via a message on this Facebook page or using the emails: 
boardncrc.md@gmail.com. 
You may also send a check payable to NCRC to P.O. Box 853, Pasadena, MD 21123. 


